
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Dave [mailto:richelderferdavid@gmail.com]  
> Sent: Sunday, February 22, 2015 10:21 AM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Subject: Steve and Joyce Montgomery's land at 5557 SE Jenne Ln Portland OR 97236 
>  
> Peoples rights can not simply be taken away by any government entity that has their own agenda for 
land that doesn't belong to them.    Steve and Joyce Montgomery's land at 5557 SE Jenne Ln Portland 
OR 97236 is their land and not yours. Back Off and quit harassing. I will gladly provide any testimonial 
on their behalf to end this harassment by you people. I will also be spending all my time spreading the 
word of exactly what your agenda is and how you are going about infringing on land that you have no 
right to.  
>  
> Sincerely, 
> David W. Richelderfer 
13615 se sherman dr. Portland OR,97233 


